From: German Julian CC [mailto:jgerman@cornwall.gov.uk] 
Sent: 30 September 2013 23:50
To: John Adams; jon@jonsmithassociates.net
Subject: FW: Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan meeting on Tuesday 11th December 7pm Veryan Parish Hall

Advertising and material available at public meeting



From: German Julian CC 
Sent: 07 December 2012 09:15
To: German Julian CC
Subject: Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan meeting on Tuesday 11th December 7pm Veryan Parish Hall
Dear All,

I wanted to remind that the next meeting of the Roseland Neighbourhood Development Plan is on Tuesday (11/12/12) 7pm at Veryan Parish Hall. This is an important meeting for the future of the Roseland. The notes from the last meeting are attached.

If you could not make the last meeting or the next, but are interested in getting involved, please can you fill in the attached short questionnaire? 

Also attached is a map of the Parishes of St Just, Philleigh, Gerrans, Ruan Lanihorne and Veryan, which shows in reasonable detail the Parish areas and the boundary of the NDP. 

If you have been affected by the flooding, an advice pack is available on the Council’s website www.cornwall.gov.uk/flooding or call the Council for flood advice on 0300 1234 100.

With best wishes,

                           Julian

Julian German

Cornwall Councillor

Roseland Electoral Division

07737 183 690

